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January 25,1966

Mr. Mike Ferdin
South Keri-Mar Dr. East

- Oklahoma City, Oklahoma

Dear Mr. Ferdin:

Dr. Garcia has forwarded to this office, your check
in the amount of $5.00 and your application for mem-
bership.

The last tlme we heard from you was in 1960, we are
very happy to count you, once again, as one of our
members. Enclosed is your membership card as a
Member At large.

By separate mail, you will receive copies of "The
Forumeer" which will give you an idea of what has
been going on in the past year. I think that you will ,
agree that we have come a long way.

If there is a chance of re-organizing Oklahoma City,
please let me know. I will do all I can to help.

Sincerely yours,

Louis P. Tellez
Executive Secy. Treas.
American GI Forum of the US

L Pr/al
encls.
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